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Inquiry into Plasterboard Supply Arrangements 
 
 

27 September 2013 - Fletcher Building has today been advised by the New 
Zealand Commerce Commission that it intends to inquire into its plasterboard 
supply arrangements with building supplies merchants.  The company will fully 
cooperate with the Commerce Commission, and is confident that its supply 
arrangements comply with the Commerce Act. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Rick Osborne 
General Manager Corporate Affairs 
Phone:   + 64 9 525 9115 
Mobile:   + 64 21 889 054 
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